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V I D E O SC# A U D I O 
   
EUREKA LOGO 
Surgery Recovery Connection 

 Your link between hospital and 
home, that’s Eureka Community 
Hospital’s Surgery Recovery 
Connection. 

   
Fast montage of on-camera 
interviews moving across 
screen 

 DR FOGO 
29:00- 
“The goal is always to get them to 
return to a more independent 
setting.” 

   
  LANCE REIMAN 

35:14-35:18 
“People here will be seen seven 
days a week, most days twice a 
day, 
35:21-35:22 
“for physical and occupational 
therapy.” 

   
  NANCY ALLEN 

24:59-25:05 
“It’s a well rounded, well 
balanced care that’s provided by 
well trained staff.” 

   



 
 

Montage of hospital 
services 

 At Eureka, we believe care, 
comfort, and getting back to your 
independent life are what’s 
important after orthopedic 
surgery. 

   
Nurse with patient  That’s why our Surgery Recovery 

Connection offers total quality 
care for your recovery. 

   

  Care that’s covered by Medicare 
and begins as soon as you arrive. 

   
Therapist working with 
patient 

 LANCE REIMAN: 
35:25-35:32 
“We usually see them within 24 
hours upon arrival. We’re able to 
get to them very quickly and then 
continue with that care 
immediately.” 

   
Fogo on camera 
 
SUPER: 
Dr. Shane Fogo 

 DR FOGO: 
2:04-2:08 
“This is a big difference for 
patients recovering in the 
hospital.” 
48:25-56:28 
“Physicians are able to see them a 
little more frequently and also be 
involved in their care on a day to 
day basis.” 
2:31-2:42 
“The services really get done 
quicker and the labs come back 
sooner, the test results will be 
back quicker, and that just helps 
aid us in a more prompt decision 
making process.” 

   
Physician entering charts 
 

 A process we’ve streamlined by 
connecting you to advantages like 
centralized services, advanced 
medical equipment, electronic 
medical records… 

   



 
 

Physician and nurse 
consulting 

 ensuring decisions can be made 
quickly and efficiently by a team 
that’s experienced in caring for 
patients with various medical 
histories.  

   
Allen on camera 
 
SUPER: 
Nancy Allen, 
Director of Patient 
Services 

 NANCY ALLEN 
25:21-25:36 
“The nurses on our unit are 
trained to take care of patients 
with all types of healthcare 
concerns, especially chronic 
conditions, which makes them well 
skilled to care for people for 
extended orthopedic care because 
it’s something they do every day 
in the hospital setting.” 

   
Fogo on camera 
 
Nurse with patient 
 
 

 DR FOGO 
2:51-2:58 
“We have a lot of patients who 
come here for recovery periods who 
have a lot of ongoing medical 
problems.  
3:09-3:17 
“Our hospital staff is really 
equipped and trained to deal with 
many of these issues. In fact we 
have a number of consultants who 
are able to come by,  
3:20-3:26 
“often once or twice a week, and 
provide some extra services if 
they’re needed.” 

   
Physician with patient  At Surgery Recovery Connection, 

you’ll experience orthopedic care 
like nowhere else, with 24-hour 
nursing care, regular visits from 
our physicians, and the 
individualized attention we 
recognize as vital to successful 
recovery. Like twice-daily therapy 
sessions… 

   



 
 

Reiman on camera 
 
SUPER: 
Lance Reiman 
Manager of Rehabilitation 
Services 

 LANCE REIMAN: 
34:48-35:00 
“If we’re seeing you seven days a 
week, we’re going to be able to 
keep that joint loose until it’s 
more fully healed. Seven days a 
week also provides you more 
activity every day, whether it’s 
getting out of bed, walking. 
Studies have shown that it 
increases your recovery...” 

   
Patient being transported  That’s why the facility links you 

to everything you need for 
recovery, with no delays or 
painful moves from facility to 
facility for tests and therapy. 

   
Allen on camera  NANCY ALLEN 

27:25-27:40 
“One of the great things at Eureka 
in doing your extended care after 
orthopedic surgery is the fact 
that all of the ancillary 
services—and when I say that, I 
mean labs, x-ray, therapy—are all 
available in house 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week.” 

   
Lab/x-ray  That means a simple phone call 

brings staff right to your room 
for lab tests or a visit to x-ray 
or therapy. 

   
Reiman on camera 
 
Therapist with patient 

 LANCE REIMAN 
32:49-32:56 
“With us being on site, we’re here 
available at all times; we open at 
7, and we’re here until 6.  
32:11-33:21 
“We’re here to help with the 
nursing staff if they need help on 
any transfers. The doctors can get 
ahold of us regularly instead of 
having to call somebody in.” 

   



 
 

Montage  A network of highly trained 
doctors, nurses, therapists, and 
support staff works closely with 
you and your primary care 
physician, 

   
Therapist  linking on-site therapy, 
Physician  doctors making daily rounds, 
Lab/x-ray  easy access to hospital services,
Nurse  and ’round the clock nursing care… 

  to get you back to your life.

   
EUREKA LOGO 
Surgery Recovery Connection 

 Eureka Community Hospital’s 
Surgery Recovery Connection—your 
link from hospital to home. 
# # # 


